
 

Title VI Indian Education is excited to hold our College Prep 2017 on December 9, 
2017 at the ASD Education Center from 11:00 am – 4:00 pm. 

 
Students and parents will have the opportunity to: 
 Learn about available resources  
 Participate in talking circles 
 Learn the steps on how to write a scholarship essay   
 Begin the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA). Please bring your 

2016 Federal Tax returns both for the students and parents. 
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The Title VI Native Advisory Committee is looking for two secondary students to serve on the 
committee. If you are interested, please contact Kerri Wood at 907-742-4445 or by email 
wood_kerri@asdk12.org. The next meeting will be held on January 18, 2018 at the ASD 
Education Center from 6:00-8:00 p.m. All parents and students are welcome to attend. 
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